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July 10, 2025 

 
The Village of Wittenberg will begin construction of a Sidewalk Improvement Project the week of July 
21, 2025, that includes work near your property.   
 
Seven new sidewalk segments totaling approximately 4,715 linear feet (0.9 miles) will be constructed 
as noted below, in the approximate order listed.  Work is expected to be completed by November of 
2025.   
 

1. South Webb Street from School Street to Washington Park, North Side 

2. North Genesee Street from North of E. Grand Ave. to Wood Ave., East Side 

3. East Grand Avenue from N. Meisner St. to S. Mission St., South Side 

4. South Ellms Street from North of Walnut Street to E. Reed St., East Side 

5. East Reed Street from Howard St. to S. Mill St., South Side, and along South Mill St. to Pond 

Park, West Side 

6. Pond Park from S. Mill Street to E. Vinal Street 

7. East Vinal Street from S. Cherry Street to E. Front Street, South Side 

The project will be funded in part (approximately 80%) by the WisDOT Transportation Alternatives 

Program to offer a more connected, continuous sidewalk system throughout the Village.  Potrykus 

Construction LLC of Wittenberg, Wisconsin has been awarded a contract for construction of the 

sidewalk improvements.   

Proposed concrete sidewalks will generally be 5-feet wide and located within roadway right-of-way.  

Sidewalk adjacent to the existing curb will be 6-feet wide.  Concrete curb ramps and detectable 

warning fields will be installed at all side street crossings.  Work will include topsoil stripping, grading, 

and providing stone base for construction of the concrete sidewalks.  Minor storm sewer 

improvements are proposed in some areas to provide proper drainage.  All disturbed areas will be 

seeded and covered with erosion control matting.   

Potrykus Construction will notify you if and when access to your driveway will be disrupted.  The 

Contractor is also responsible for removing and reinstalling any signs and mailboxes that interfere 

with the project.  Roadways will remain open to traffic during construction.   

If you have questions or comments, please contact Village Clerk, Traci Matsche.  Plans and 

specifications are available for viewing at the Wittenberg Village Hall at 208 W. Vinal Street. 

   

Thank you.   

 


